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8th June  2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a lovely half term break. It has been a busy week back at Littletown Academy. Year 4 had their residential to Escot on Monday and Tuesday. Thank you to the staff who accompanied the children. On Monday Year 3 held their Italy exhibition which was well attended by parents and Governors. Well done to the children for creating some amazing project work. Yesterday Class 2ZU/CB performed a great class assembly to a very full school hall. Thank you to all parents who attended. Also, yesterday some Year 4 pupils participated in the Honiton Learning Community Youth Speak competition at Awliscombe. I was very impressed with the energy, composure and maturity with which the children spoke. Thank you to Mrs Arni for working with the children. 
Next week Year 6 are out on residential at Balcombe Wood all week and I’m sure you will join me in wishing them a fantastic week. On Thursday it is the turn of Class 4SD to share their class assembly with parents in the school hall after drop off. On Tuesday Year 2 children are off for their day trip to Escot. 
Finally, this week we say a goodbye and thank you to Phil Bliss. Phil has been a governor at Littletown for over 4 years and will be greatly missed. Phil helped significantly with improving the premises and all building related issues. As it is National Volunteer Week this week it seems a good time to thank once again all our volunteers that help make the school run, including PTFA members, reading volunteers and of course Governor volunteers for all their time, dedication and hard work. I am very lucky as a Principal to have such a strong group of Governors supporting me. If you would like to be one of these volunteers, we are in need of 2 Community Governors to join the Board. Community Governors are not allowed to be parents, but ideally are people with skills such in buildings, law, finance, business etc. This could suit a retired grandparent or other member of the community. Please do get in touch with us if you are interested. 
Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children
Nursery 

Astrid “We’ve been playing on the field.” 

Jasmin “In Art we have been making dinosaurs.” 

Reception 

Rosalie “In Literacy we have been writing.” 

Andrew “We have been finding out about our friends holidays.” 
Year 1 

All of Year 1 “Everyone has a pebble to look after.” 

Year 2 

Corrie “In Literacy we have been learning about minibeasts” 

Year 3 

Erin “We have been writing our own story of our class book.” 

Tom “In Topic we have been learning about famous Italians.” 

Year 4 

Sophie “In Maths we have been doing data handling.” 

Daisy “We have been playing tennis in PE.” 

Year 5 

Grace “In RE we have all been researching a different religion.” 

Lauren “In Literacy we have been reading about Ernest Shackleton and his expedition to the Antarctic.” 

Year 6 

Esme “We have been preparing for our Year 6 residential to Balcombe Woods.” 

Oscar “In Maths we had our circles hot task.” 

News Reporters: Tyler, Jake, Poppy, Millie, Sadie, Jacob C, Jacob B and Oliver 

Thank you to our old news reporters; they all did a great job 

Editor: Harry
Messages
For this Summer Half Term please make sure your child comes to school with a clearly named sun hat, if necessary sun cream should be applied before coming to school.

School events/Dates 
Week beginning 11th June :
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Nursery Outdoor Classroom
6JF to Balcombe Wood - Residential
	Year 2 – Escot Trip
	6JF return from Balcombe Wood and 6CP to Balcombe Wood - Residential
	4SD Class Assembly
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LIVE PERFORMANCES OF THE MAGIC GARDEN
LIVE MUSIC FROM CLARA BOND AND MORE

FILM TENT AND CHILL OUT ZONE

MINI PROFESSORS | STORYTELLING SESSIONS
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All proceeds help fund the work of The Donkey Sanctuary Worldwide.
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Please see news below from the PTFA

PTFA NEWS 

Thank you to all those who have helped or supported our events so far this term. The school picnic was a great success and it was wonderful to see so many people on the field enjoying the occasion. The Year 6 cake sale raised £56.75. 

Bag2School 

We will be having a Bags2School collection on Tuesday 3rd July. Please collect up any unwanted clothing, etc and bring it into school that day. Each bag collected will raise money for the school. Bags will be sent home soon but any bag will be accepted. 

Summer Fete: 

A reminder that our Summer fete this year is on Friday 6th July from 3:15 – 5pm. We will have lots of games, cakes, ice creams, bouncy castle and other activities for the children as well as refreshments, Tombola and a Raffle. You should soon get some raffle tickets in your child’s book bags. Please try to sell them and bring them back to the box by reception before the fete. This is our biggest fundraisers of the year so come along and enjoy some fun. 

We will be asking for donations of bottles and cakes nearer the time. Friday 6th July will also be a non-uniform day with a summer theme. 

We cannot run these events without help. If anyone has an hour or more they could volunteer to help setting up from 1:15 on the Friday or helping on a stall in the afternoon then please get in touch on the email below. We don’t want to have to cut any of the stalls because of lack of helpers. 

EasyFundraising: A reminder that the PTFA can benefit by using Easyfundraising for your online shopping. It is really easy to set up and it raises money for the school every time you shop online without any expense to you. There are over 3,200 retailers involved and it is a great and simple way of adding to our fundraising. You can sign up at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/littletownpa/ 

Second Hand Uniform: A reminder that we have our uniform rail in the Year 1 cloakroom. All items are good quality and cost 50p per item. We have a good range of sizes and it is also ideal to replace lost items quickly and cheaply. If you can’t find what you need on the rail please ask us as there may be more in storage. You can pay for items in the school office. 

Sarah Ryerson (Chair) sarah@ryerson-sound.com 
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